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June 6, 2024 
 

 
TECHNICAL SUPPORT BRANCH 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 24-47 
 
NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS: 
 
 

PENSACOLA HARBOR, FLORIDA 
DREDGING OPERATIONS - PENSACOLA ENTRANCE CHANNEL 

 
  
 Notice is given to mariners that Manson Construction Company’s Hopper Dredge 

Newport will begin maintenance dredging operations in the Pensacola Harbor Entrance Channel 
on or around 20 June 2024. The dredge will be placing material in approved open water disposal 
locations near the west side of the entrance channel. Dredging activities are expected to 
continue for approximately 2 weeks. The dredge can be contacted on VHF Channels 13 and 16.  

 
Mariners should exercise extreme caution when transiting the area. 
 
For further information, please contact the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Panama City 

Site Office at (850)-784-9780.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        ______________________ 
        Herbert M. Bullock, P.E. 
                 Chief, Navigation Section 
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